
TO:

BULLETIN T-65-45

ALL TRIUMPH DEALERS - WESTERN ZONE

DEPT:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

SERVICE DEPARTMENT AND PARTS DEPARTMENT

CRANKSHAFT THRUST WASHERS

OCTOBER 21, 1965
SPITFIRE & HERALD MODELS

It is brought to your attention that when replacing the crankshaft
thrust washers on the Herald and Spitfire models, they should be
replaced with white metal type, part No. 104820, and not the later
type, 141207.

Any existing stocks of Part No. 141207 should be scrapped.

Please treat this information with priority and ensure that your
Service and Parts personnel are informed at the earliest opportunity.


